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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Redistricting Notices for the City Of Richmond 

October 5th, 2022 

Last week voters in the City Of Richmond received postcards from the Department of Elections. Those 
postcards provided voters with information regarding their new legislative districts, and if applicable, 
their new City Council districts and polling places. These postcards serve as a bookend to the city’s 
recently-completed redistricting process. 

It has come to our attention that those postcards have incorrect polling locations for Precincts 206, 207, 
302, 309, 412, and 702. My office is working with the Department of Elections on this matter. If you are 
a registered voter in one of these precincts, you can expect to receive a new voter notice in the mail in 
the next 1-2 weeks with your correct polling location. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact our office at (804) 646-5950, or at vote@rva.gov. 
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